
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Theatre Shows for Year 6 
 

On Friday 8th June we are inviting the Quantum Theatre Company in to deliver a 
play called “Journey to the Bottom of the Garden”.  It is a about living things and 

their habitat’s, sections of the science curriculum. 
 
To help fund these sessions we are asking for a £1.00 contribution.  This can be 

paid to the school in cash.  Please send it in with your child, who can hand it in to 
their form tutor in a named envelope marked ‘Theatre Shows’. 

 
This is an exciting endeavour for the school and we really hope that the children 
enjoy it.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

     
 

Mrs T McGuire                         Mr P Downes 

Head of Key Stage 2  Head of Science 

 

 

 


